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Norwood Primary School 

Gunthorpe Road 

Gunthorpe 

Peterborough 

PE4 7DZ 

   

Email: office@norwood.peterborough.sch.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk  Fax: 01733 703250 

 

Head Teacher: Mrs D Reynolds  - BSc Hons QTS NPQH 

Wednesday 5th November 2014 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Year 5 Mexican Food tasting session – Tuesday 18th November 2.30pm 

 

Year 5 would like to invite you to join us for a Mexican food tasting session on Tuesday 18th November 

2014.  

 

Mexico and the Mayans is our topic for this term and we thought it would be fun if we could all have an 

opportunity to taste some Mexican delicacies together. All foods will be nut-free, in line with the Norwood 

School policy of being a nut-free school. 

 

If you are happy for your child to take part in this food tasting session, please complete the form below and 

return by email.  

 

We look forward to seeing you on Tuesday 18th November and ask that you sign in at the office and arrive 

in time for a prompt 2.30pm start. 

 

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

Mrs Marlow    Mrs McFarland   Mrs Locke  Mrs Reynolds   

Class Teacher    Teaching Assistant   HLTA   Head Teacher 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Food Tasting Session - Year 5 Class 

 

I give permission for my child __________________________________________ to take part in the food tasting 

session on Tuesday 18th November 2014. 

 

Signed: _________________________________________ Parent/Carer  

 

Date:    ______________________________ 

 

 


